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Your ref.  03.07.2025  No  
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Ref.: An inquiry concerning the rights of family members of EU citizens 

 

 

Dear Teresa Anjinho, 

 

Thank you for the response to the query of the Chancellor of Justice concerning the rights of 

family members of EU citizens.  

 

The Commission’s reply has addressed the questions of the Chancellor of Justice and we do not 

have currently further comments. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

/signed digitally/ 

 

Olari Koppel 

Director, Deputy of the Chancellor of Justice 

on behalf of the Chancellor of Justice 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Kristiina Albi  693 8404 

Kristiina.Albi@oiguskantsler.ee 


